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The North Georgia Chrysalis board met on June 14.  We had significant discussion 

around the new Faithful Love talk, which replaces the Marriage and Single Life talks.  

Just prior to this meeting, the Lay Director for the December girl’s flight withdrew. 

 

The board was scheduled to meet again on August 2 but had to be rescheduled for lack 

of a quorum.  The first order of business is to identify the next girl’s Lay Director. 

 

The Chrysalis Advisory Board from the Upper Room has been working on initiatives that 

will significantly modify the structure of the Chrysalis experience.  This work is ongoing, 

but if anyone is curious, you can find recorded briefings in their YouTube channel here: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSePUb4K6AarvI5KnJ6oVWQ 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Terry Cooper 

Chrysalis Community Lay Director 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSePUb4K6AarvI5KnJ6oVWQ

